
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/2/2018 4:14:46 PM
Subject: FW: NHC Anderson IDR Response

Attachments: FIN SGN NHC RESPONSE 01.26.18.pdf

Danny,
 
Attached is the response from DHEC to Mr. Moorhouse of NHC.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Phillips, Katherine "Katie" A. [mailto:PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 4:52 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll 
Subject: RE: NHC Anderson IDR Response
 
Hi Catherine,
 
The attached letter was sent to Mr. Moorehouse on Friday to address his concerns.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks,
Katie
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, January 29, 2018 1:53 PM
 
To: Phillips, Katherine "Katie" A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RE: NHC Anderson IDR Response
 
Good Afternoon Katie, I wanted to see if you had any update. Thank you.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Phillips, Katherine "Katie" A. [mailto:PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 2:18 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: RE: NHC Anderson IDR Response
 
Hi Catherine,
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We are looking into it. I will provide you with an update soon.
 
Thanks,
Katie
 

From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2018 1:57 PM
 
To: Phillips, Katherine "Katie" A. <PHILLIKA@dhec.sc.gov>
 
Subject: FW: NHC Anderson IDR Response
 
Good Afternoon Katie,
 
The Lieutenant Governor was included on the attached letter to DHEC and Mr. Moorhouse reached out to him about 
the situation. Could you please have someone look at the situation? Thank you for any assistance.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 

From: Trina Clark [mailto:tclark@nhcanderson.com] 
 
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 3:38 PM
 
To: rouemj@dhec.sc.gov; RandyLee@schca.org; repbrianwhite@Charter.net; Lt. Governor's Office 
<LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: NHC Anderson IDR Response
 
 

Trina Clark
Administrative Assistant

 

This message may contain confidential information and/or other information that is legally privileged and is intended only for the use of 
the individual/entity named above. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, disclosure, dissemination, 
distribution or copying of this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify us immediately by 
replying to this message and deleting it from your computer.
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